4/18/22, 8:33 AM MidAmerican Energy inspecting overhead lines from helicopter

MidAmerican Energy inspecting overhead lines from helicopter

Spring safety inspections focus on transmission lines

DES MOINES, lowa — (April 11, 2022) — MidAmerican Energy is using a low-flying
helicopter to inspect its high-voltage transmission lines and related equipment across
lowa and in the Quad Cities area in lllinois.

Throughout this month, inspection crews will survey approximately 5,000 miles of
overhead lines, as well as transmission towers and poles, to check for any signs of damage
or wear. Crews also periodically inspect these lines and equipment from the ground.

Observers may spot a helicopter flying unusually close to power lines, towers and poles, in
addition to substations and generating facilities.

Aerial inspections enable crews to identify locations that may need repairs, replacement or
upgrades before they cause service disruptions to help enhance system reliability.

About MidAmerican Energy Company

MidAmerican Energy, headquartered in Des Moines, lowa, serves 804,000 electric
customers in lowa, Illinois and South Dakota, and 781,000 natural gas customers in lowa,
Illinois, Nebraska and South Dakota. Information about MidAmerican is available at
MidAmericanEnergy.com < https://www.midamericanenergy.com/home> and
company social media channels.
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Members of the media please contact us at the number below for questions, information or requests:
Media Hotline: 515-281-2266

Email: MediaHotline@midamerican.com
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